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Question #1:
During the Perkins Funding Webinar it was stated there wil not be performance targets for the 2019-20 Program year. The DJJ RFP Narrative Section, Item 3H asks for a description of activities designed to meet 2018-19 performance targets.  Is that correct? Are we required to write this description?


Answer #1:
No.  Narrative Section Item 3H should have been removed from the RFP.  You do not need to describe activities to meet performance targets. A revised RFP has been posted to the Division of Career and Adult Education Website at http://fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/funding-opportunities/2019-2020-funding-opportunities/perkins.stml as of 6/11/19.



Question #2:
Is a separate CLNA required for the DJJ grant? How should the requirement for a Comprehensive Local Needs Assessment (CLNA) be addressed in this year’s application?


Answer #2:
No, a separate CLNA is not required for the DJJ grant. Respond only to the specific narrative items in the DJJ RFP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]School Districts will conduct a CLNA during the 2019-20 program year to identify the need for CTE programs. These identified needs will be addressed in applications submitted for the 2020-21 program year.
